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08/07/2020 

2 Day Summer School   

Thursday September 3rd and Friday September 4th 

Please read this letter and register your child for these days 

Dear parents/carers 

Unfortunately we have struggled to find a viable way to get our new Year 3 children into Junior School 

before the end of term (believe me we tried). We therefore invite all Year 2 children to an optional 

summer school on Thursday 3rd September and Friday 4th September. These days will run from 8:40am 

until 2:45pm.  

The benefit of the children coming in before the rest of the school comes back on Monday 7th September is 

that the new year 3 children will have the school to themselves and be able to explore the buildings and 

grounds without older children present. 

We know that for many children coming back to school will be tricky so these days will be an ideal time to 

get to know the staff in Year 3 as well as Mrs Scott (head-teacher). 

Because these dates fall outside of the school term, they are optional. However, we would really like to see 

as many children as we can. 

Guidance is changing all the time so please keep an eye on the website for more details nearer the time 

and please watch this week’s update video if you haven’t already.   

To register your child: 

Please fill in the registration boxes on the Summer School part of the Website or email your name your 

child’s name and an emergency contact for those days to office@derehamjunior.dneat.org or 

alternatively call and leave the same information as a message on 01362 693876 (option 2). 

Many thanks for your continued support. 
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